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Hi Gabriela 
I received a copy of the consultation email and I thought it might be helpful to let you know that there is 
an anomaly within the Schedule 7 drafting that is inconsistent with the current model clause drafting as 
well as the recent modifications approved by ORR that relate to ADDR rules etc.  Paragraph 9.4 of Part 2 
to Schedule 7 makes reference to Chapter F of the Rules – this appears to be an error that crept into the 
drafting when the industry‐wide version was being prepared.  The correct drafting is set out below and 
you may want to amend your template accordingly.  
Regards 
Richard 
  

9.4      If the parties shall have failed to agree such supplements or changes within 45
days of the date of the notice given under paragraph 9.3, either party shall be
entitled to refer the matter for resolution in accordance with the ADRR.   

  
  

 Richard Miller Head of Infrastructure Contracts 
  Virgin Trains, Finance, North Wing Offices, Euston Station, London NW1 2HS 
  t: 020 7391 8142  m: 07941 047462 f: 020 7320 0754 e: richard.miller@virgintrains.co.uk 
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